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10/3/23 
Dear Whitley Family, 
We have had our first house morning, for a long time, this morning. It was so lovely to see children of all ages 
interacting and working together. Congratulations to Foxes who won last term. They had a special treat this 
morning.  
We are all really excited about Science week next week and seeing the amazing entries into our competition. We 
have put the letter that was previously sent out to parents on our Facebook page in case you need any further 
information. It’s time to get creative! 
 
Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Langley who were our class attendance winners this week with 98.4%. Our overall for the week 
was 94.1%.  
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 School 

97.3 96.5 97.1 93.9 93.6 90 93.3 94.1 

 
Science Week 

Next week is Science week. If your child wants to take part in our competition, please bring your entries into 
school on the morning of Tuesday 14th March. Parents are welcome to come into school at 2.15pm, on that 
day, to attend science classes with their children. We are looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Comic Relief 
Next Friday, 17th March 2023, we will be supporting Comic Relief in school. The children can come to school in non-
uniform. We will be holding a special fun Friday morning Worship that parents are invited to. If your child wishes to 
donate to this worthy charity, we will be collecting money on Friday morning. 
 
Adventure Play Equipment & EYFS Play Equipment 
For safeguarding reasons, it is essential that children are not allowed to play on our outside equipment before or 
after school. 
Exciting News: I am very pleased to announce, that our current Adventure Play equipment is being replaced, 
hopefully during the Easter holidays.  
 
Drinks in School 
Please remember that children should only be drinking water in school, in line with Government guidelines.  
 
Have a great weekend 
Mrs Gray 
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